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From: Mansfield Electorate Office [MANSFIELD@parliament.gld.gov.au]
Sent:  Wednesday, 13 February 2013 3:11 PM

To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Electoral reform submission

To whomn it may concein,

Mr Walker has asked me to forward on the concerns of Ms Robyn Mollee who would like the
department to note her belief that compulsory voting is important to the democratic process and
should be maintained in Queensland.

Regards,

Gavin Deeprose | Electorate Officer |

Office of Ian Waiker MP

Member for Mansfield

Assistant Minister for Planning Reform .
E-mail: Mansfield@pariiament.qld.qov.au

Phone: (07) 3849 3488 | Fax: (07) 3849 3511

Consider the envirenment kefore you print this email.
NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

if you have received this e-mmail in errar, you are stAgily prehibifed from using, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever with
it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 23406 7111,

Any views expressad in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear olhenwise The unauthorisad publication of an e-mail
and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parlamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Commitiees cr Members may
constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes the subject of any
request under Treedom of information legisiation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addresses's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The Pariamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free from
any virus, defect ar error.
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